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ARMADA METALS LIMITED (ASX: AMM) 

 

INCIDENT AT NYANGA PROJECT PROPERTY 

Armada Metals Limited (ACN 649 292 080) (Armada, or Company) is deeply saddened to advise that 
an employee was fatally injured in an off-duty accident which occurred while he was on site at the 
Nyanga Project, in Gabon, on 8 May 2022.  

The Company is working with local authorities to investigate the incident, while providing support to 
the family of the employee and all affected employees on site. Further details will be advised when 
available.  

Armada Chairman, Rick Anthon, said: “The safety and wellbeing of our employees and contractors is 
of paramount importance to the Company, and we will be working closely with the Gabonese 
authorities to investigate the circumstances of this tragic incident. We extend heartfelt condolences 
to the deceased’s family and will offer support and assistance to them at this difficult time.” 
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For further information, please contact: 

Dr Ross McGowan – Managing Director & CEO 
Armada Metals Limited 

  

E: ross@armadametals.com.au 
 
Twitter: @ArmadaMetals 
LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/company/armada-metals-limited 
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